
Dear Adelaide Hoodless Families, 

 

On Monday, June 28 and Tuesday, June 29th you will have the opportunity to come to the school to 
return your child’s iPad and gather any personal items left behind in April.  Pick-up will be based on  last 
name. 

 

  A-I – Monday, June 28- 12:00 pm – 3:00 pm 

  J-R -Tuesday, June 29 - 8:50 am – 11:45 am 

  S-Z- Tuesday, June 29 – 12:00 pm -3:00 pm 
You will not be allowed to entire the building.  You must wear a mask and follow public health protocols.  
We ask that you complete the screener prior to attending the school.  Please come to the front doors of 
the school.  Staff will be there to support you. 

We will be collecting the iPads at this time.  Please ensure the following: 

 The iPad is charged to allow us to quickly verify the serial number. 
 Please delete all photos and videos. 
 Please disable and remove all accounts (Teams, Google etc). 
 Please ensure the iPad is identified with your child’s name (label, tape, in a baggie with name 

on the baggie) to allow us to quickly identify it and mark it as “returned” in our system. 

We thank you for your patience as we move through this process.  We have a small window of 
opportunity to complete these tasks. 

Do not hesitate to contact your child’s teacher if you have any questions or concerns. 

Respectfully, 

 

Nanci Simpson 

 

 

 


